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K-2 Easter Hat Parade

To celebrate the end of term and upcoming Easter celebrations, infants’ students will again be
participating in Gilgandra Public School's Annual Easter Hat Parade.

Throughout the next week, students will begin to make their hats in class during afternoon
sessions, or with their primary buddy classes. We are asking students to bring in a hat or other
head ware that can be decorated, along with some suitable decorations for their hat designs. It
would be great if these could be at school by Tuesday, April 18!, so that hats can be made
throughout week 10, ready for our parade.

Please join us on Friday, the 11t" of April at 1pm in the school hall, for our parade and
presentation, followed by normal school assembly. We are looking forward to performing some
Easter songs for your enjoyment.

We hope to see many of you there to celebrate with your child and wish you all a happy and safe
Easter holiday with your families.

Yours kindly,

K-2 Teachiniff



